
Dear Students , 

I hope this message finds you utterly oblivious to the fact that I too possess a life 

beyond the confines of the glorious university. Yes, believe it or not, I am an actual 

human being with interests, hobbies, and a dire need for a well-deserved break during 

the semester break! 

Now, I understand that you might be tempted to reach out to me during this period for 

academic or non-academic consultations. It's only natural for you to assume that I'm 

eagerly waiting to answer your questions and cater to your every whim. However, let 

me burst that bubble for you and kindly remind you that I am not your personal on-call 

assistant. 

While I applaud your enthusiasm and relentless dedication to burdening me with 

unnecessary queries, I must inform you that planning for the next semester should be 

your top priority right now. I implore you to exercise patience and suppress your 

undying desire for instant gratification until the next semester resumes. You might 

discover that amazing things can happen when you take a moment to breathe and 

think for yourselves. 

In case you didn't realize, my job title doesn't include "Admin Officer Extraordinaire" 

who can provide you with academic calendars or course maps on demand. If you have 

the audacity to seek such information, I urge you to consult your department's senior 

students or visit the department webpage. It's a thrilling adventure that might even 

teach you a thing or two about independent research! 

So, my dear students, please spare me the agony of having to pretend to care about 

your grievances, questions, or petty grade disputes during my well-deserved break. 

Instead, I encourage you to explore the fascinating world of self-sufficiency and 

problem-solving. You'll be amazed at the skills you can acquire when you detach 

yourselves from my omnipresent guidance. 

Thank you for your anticipated understanding and cooperation. May your break be 

filled with riveting activities that do not involve pestering me. 


